
Captains Report 7th May 2021 
 

Good afternoon I hope you are all well, at last something for the captain to report 
(things maybe getting back to normal??) 

1.  I have just received the following stickers for the Cumbria summer league due 
to start immediately. 

.22 section  
One Prone Team and Two Benchrest Teams. 

Air section  
Two Pistol Teams. 

2.  Unfortunately Cumbria did not receive enough entries to run the Air rifle 
Benchrest league, but as soon as I get the Cumbria up and running I will re-initiate 
the club competitions so as to give everyone something to shoot. 

3.  The club will need some pellets and ammunition very shortly. 

4.  The sale of the 3 BSA's has been completed. 

 


